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Dear Planning Commission and Mr. Jeff Adams, 

 
I am writing to strongly urge you to reject the appeal and development permit for Tax Lot 
51031AA00600/Appeal AA20-02, 03 and 04. 

 
This is a hideously inappropriate project that ignores common building and road practices in 
Cannon Beach along with accepted setback requirements, would destroy trees, views and 
aesthetics and is an eyesore of major proportions. 

 
Please deny this appeal. 

 

Thank you,  
Luanne Barrett 
PO Box 47 
Cannon Beach, OR 97110 
 


